
 
 

 
October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
There will be an Induction Day for pupils in Year 7 form groups to spend a day away 
together with their form tutors at Fathers House Hall, Lancaster.  
 

Date: 
Friday 23rd October 2020  

Form: 
7LW & 7KST 

 
 
The Induction Day is a chance for pupils to enjoy time together and make new friendships 
through team building games, activities and reflection. 
 
This will be a whole day trip, the pupils will leave Our Lady’s school at 9.00 and return to 
school at 13.00. Pupils should bring a packed lunch unless on Free School Meals in which 
case a packed lunch will be provided- please complete the attached lunch form. Students 
are not expected to wear uniform on this day, however comfortable clothing for playing 
games and doing crafts is advised. There is no cost for your child to attend. 
 
Please inform us if there is any medical information that you feel we need to know for 
your son/daughter to attend this event. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like any additional information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Rachel Cortes, Chaplaincy Coordinator &  Miss V. Brogan, Progress Leader Year 7 
 


